
Dear Year 12 

  
Welcome to The Piggott School 6th form and congratulations on achieving very 
positive GCSE grades.   
  
Your schedule for the coming week 
  

• Your new academic year will begin on Tuesday 7th September 2021 with a 
lateral flow COVID test in the Sports Hall.  Closer to the time you will be sent 
a schedule based on your surname so as to make the testing process as 
smooth as possible. You will not have lessons on this day and once you have 
had your test you will return home. Tutor group lists and rooms will be on 
display in the Sports Hall, please look out for these and make a note of the 
name of your tutor and the room that you will go to for morning registration 
every day, once you return to school for onsite learning – this is important. 

  
• Wednesday 8th September, online lessons will begin and over the next few 

days you can expect to receive emailed invites from your subject teachers. 
Your lessons will take place over MS Teams. Wednesday will begin with a 
live, online assembly, this will begin at 8.35 promptly and it is really important 
that you attend as I will be give important information that will help you as you 
adjust to sixth form life over the next week. You will not be registering with 
your tutors on Wednesday, your subject teachers will register you at the start 
of each lesson.  
  
If you find that you have no lessons scheduled for Wednesday you must make 
sure that you attend assembly.  
  
There will be no PE on Wednesday afternoon and you will not receive an 
online invitation for this lesson, we will give you further information about your 
PE lessons when you return to school for face to face learning on site. 

  
• Thursday 9th September, you will begin the day at 8.35 by registering with 

your tutors online, again over MS Teams. Your tutor will send you an invitation 
for this session over the next few days so please look out for this invitation 
and make sure that you are punctual. Morning registration on Thursday will be 
followed by online lessons. 

  
• Friday 10th September, you will have your second lateral flow test, again this 

will take place in our Sports Hall, you will not have any lessons scheduled. 
Once you have had your test you will return home. 

  
• On Monday 13th September we will welcome you into school for your first 

day of face to face learning on site. As requested in Mr Gray`s email, we ask 
that you arrive at 8.35 and if you know where to find your tutor room we ask 
that you go to your tutor room. If you are new to The Piggott 6th Form, come to 
the common room, this will be sign posted and your tutor group prefect will be 
waiting to show you to your tutor room. 
  

 



Piggott student email accounts 

  
• If you studied with us in Year 11, your email address remains the same. 

  
• External students new to The Piggott 6th Form: Please check the email you 

applied with for the username and password instructions 
 

Timetables  
 

Your timetable, if all subjects were agreed, will be available on your email calendar.  
 
Please email Mrs Fish (TF@piggottschool.org) if this does not work – attempt 
logging in a few times before requesting help. 
 

Online lessons will begin on Wednesday 8th September, so please make sure you 
check your email/timetable and MS Teams. 
Once again, congratulations on your exam results. 
  
See you soon, 
 

Mr Dusterhoft & Ms Burch (formerly McNaughton) 
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